
 

16th July 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

On Tuesday 28th September Year 2 will be visiting Conisbrough Castle as part of our History topic. They will see 

features of a castle and be given background information to enable them to answer our enquiry question for this 

topic Why did Monarchs need to build castles and why were they important? 

 

The children will be finding out more about the castle and Norman life and will also be taking part in a “Meet the 

Medievals” workshop run by the education staff at the castle. This will be an exciting and interesting day for the children 

and will provide them with a hands-on experience to support their learning in school. This visit will also be used as a 

base for other cross curricular lessons once back in school. 

 

The cost for this trip is £9.00 per child which should be paid on Parent Pay. 

 

The children should arrive at school at the normal time and we will return for the end of the school day as normal. 

They should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a waterproof coat with them. They will also require a 

packed lunch. 

 

Could you please make payment and give your consent via Parent Pay by Friday 17th September 2021. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 2 teachers 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Pupil ……………………………………………………………… Class …………………………… 

 

I would like to help out on the trip   yes / no     

 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch   yes / no   

 

 egg    tuna   cheese  (please circle one sandwich filling) 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 
 

Willow Primary School 

Alston Road 

Bessacarr 

Doncaster 

DN4 7EZ 

Email: 

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk 

Tel: 01302 539249 

Headteacher: D Sumner 
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